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What’s happening?
The City of Calgary is investing in Eau Claire and making 
improvements that combine:

	ཛྷ flood protection

	ཛྷ lifecycle improvements

	ཛྷ 	enhanced safety measures and 

	ཛྷ the goal of building and maintaining downtown vibrancy. 

Removing a tree is a last resort. However, about 160 trees will need 
to be removed on the Bow River’s south side between fall 2020 and 
summer 2021.

How will the trees be replaced or restored?

Over 110 trees, shrubs and flowers will be replanted in the area.  

Many trees will be repurposed in:

	ཛྷ 	fish compensation projects

	ཛྷ Natural Play spaces in the city 

	ཛྷ 	habitat restoration work for fish and wildlife

	ཛྷ planting beds on Prince’s Island

We know that the trees in Eau Claire are important to our city and the 
community, and we are working to preserve as many trees as possible. 

For more information:  
calgary.ca/eauclaire or  
contact 311 

Downtown Flood Barrier and  
Eau Claire Promenade

Jaipur Bridge Replacement

Centre St. Ramp Upgrades

3 Avenue S. Walking and 
Wheeling Upgrades

Eau Claire Plaza


